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6 UNIVERSITY OF DUNDEE MASTERPLAN (AN159-2006) 
 
Reference is made to Article XX of the minute of meeting of this Committee of 4th December, 2000 
when it was agreed to jointly commission a Campus Plan in partnership with the University of Dundee 
and Scottish Enterprise Tayside.  This masterplan was completed in 2001 and reported to the 
Planning and Transportation Committee of 2nd December, 2002, when it was agreed to:- 
 
(a) Note the contents of the University of Dundee Campus Plan and endorse the development  

vision contained therein. 
 
(b) Agree that the principal contents and findings of the Plan should be the basis for the future 

development of the Campus. 
 
(c) Remit the Director of Planning and Transportation to incorporate the Campus Plan into the 

Dundee Local Plan Review as supplementary guidance. 
 
(d) Commend the Campus Plan to the Development Quality Committee as a material 

consideration for development control purposes. 
 
In November 2004 the University of Dundee commissioned a review of the masterplan by the 
consultancy, Farrells.  This has been completed building upon the earlier masterplan.  The main 
components of the new plan are the same as those in the previous version which were accepted by 
the Committee.  The changes in the new plan represent refi nements to the original which do not 
materially affect the principles previously agreed.  The Committee is asked to note the revised 
University of Dundee Masterplan as a substitute for the 2002 version. 
 
A copy of the revised masterplan has been placed in the Members' Lounge. 
 


